
 
CUB SCOUTS IS A VOLUNTEER RUN ORGANIZATION.  

PARENTS ARE REQUIRED TO VOLUNTEER TO HELP RUN THE PROGRAM. 
 

 
Cub Scouts is a non-profit organization run by volunteers. Each adult affiliated with Cub Scouts has talents and abilities 
that can benefit the organization as a whole and make this program an engaging and rich experience for everyone. There 
are many areas in which to volunteer and we require parents to select an event or position where they can lend their 
support to Cub Scouts. Please indicate below in what capacity you wish to volunteer and we will contact you with further 
information. The Pack has access to prepared materials designed for easy, successful implementation by parent 
volunteers.  
 

 
On behalf of our child, one of us volunteers to assist the Pack by: (must select one or more options) 
 
_________ Serving as Den Leader or co-leader for den meetings (dens meet weekly or at the discretion of the 
leader.), 
 
Parent name: _______________________ Preferred role: _____________________________________________ 
 
 
__________ or, Being an active member of the Pack Committee  (choose one or more below), 
 
 
Parent name: ___________________________  
 
 
☐ Assistant Committee Chair  ☐ Transportation Coordinator  ☐ Secretary   ☐ Librarian     
☐ Webmaster     ☐ Awards Chairperson  ☐ Registrar   
☐ Pack trainer    ☐ Member-at-Large  ☐ Sub-Committee Member 
 
_________ or, Helping to organize and coordinate a Pack Activity or Ceremony.  
 
 
Parent name: ______________ Preferred activities to assist: _______________________________ 

 
 

Check one  
 

 ☐ Great Wall Hike (September) 
 ☐ Fall Campout (October) 
 ☐ Raingutter Regatta (November) 
 ☐ Scout Olympics (December) 
 ☐ Service Project (January) 
 ☐ Blue & Gold Banquet (February) 
 ☐ Pinewood Derby (March) 
 ☐ Spring Campout (April) 
 ☐ Spring Activity – TBD (May) 
 ☐ Graduation and Arrow of Light Ceremony (June) 

 
 

Cub Scouts cannot function without dedicated and reliable volunteers.  
Thank you for your support. 


